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Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the due date for filing federal income tax returns and making tax
payments has been postponed by the IRS from Wednesday, April 15, 2020, to Wednesday, July 15, 2020.
No interest, penalties, or additions to tax will be incurred by taxpayers during this 90-day relief period for
any return or payment postponed under this relief provision.

The relief applies automatically to all taxpayers, and they do not need to file any additional forms to qualify
for the relief. The relief applies to federal income tax payments (for taxable year 2019) and estimated tax
payments (for taxable year 2020) due on April 15, 2020, including payments of tax on self-employment
income. There is no limit on the amount of tax that can be deferred.

Note: Under this relief provision, no extension is provided for the payment or deposit of any other type of
federal tax, or for the filing of any federal information return.

Need more time?
If you're not able to file your federal income tax return by the July due date, you can file for an extension by
the July due date using IRS Form 4868, Application for Automatic Extension of Time to File U.S. Individual
Income Tax Return. Filing this extension gives you an additional three months (until October 15, 2020) to
file your federal income tax return. You can also file for an automatic three-month extension electronically
(details on how to do so can be found in the Form 4868 instructions). There may be penalties for failing to
file or for filing late.

Filing for an extension using Form 4868 does not provide any additional time to pay your tax. When you file
for an extension, you have to estimate the amount of tax you will owe and pay this amount by the July filing
due date. If you don't pay the amount you've estimated, you may owe interest and penalties. In fact, if the
IRS believes that your estimate was not reasonable, it may void your extension.

Tax refunds
The IRS encourages taxpayers seeking a tax refund to file their tax return as soon as possible. Apparently,
most tax refunds are still being issued within 21 days of the IRS receiving a tax return.

Tax deadline for most
individuals:

• Wednesday, July 15, 2020

IMPORTANT DISCLOSURES

ERB FINANCIAL is an independent contractor who offers Investment Advisory Services & Securities through Excel
Securities & Assoc., Inc. member FINRA, SIPC, 200 Canal View Blvd., Rochester NY 14623, 585-424-1234.

Broadridge Investor Communication Solutions, Inc. does not provide investment, tax, or legal advice. The information
presented here is not specific to any individual's personal circumstances.

To the extent that this material concerns tax matters, it is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by a
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed by law. Each taxpayer should seek independent
advice from a tax professional based on his or her individual circumstances.

These materials are provided for general information and educational purposes based upon publicly available
information from sources believed to be reliable—we cannot assure the accuracy or completeness of these materials. The
information in these materials may change at any time and without notice.
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